
First Presbyterian Church 
 

Sharing with and Caring for Each Other 

 

This Week 

January 22 thru January 29, 2023 

Connecting to Our Community and the World 
 

First Presbyterian is blessed to provide space for several  

community-based ministries and programs.  All are open to  

members of the church and community and meet on the  

following days: 

  

 Al-Anon, 6:30 p.m., Tuesdays, Fellowship Hall 
 

 Alcoholics Anonymous - First Watertown Group, 8:00 p.m.,  

  Fellowship Hall 
 

 The Spare Closet, 10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m., Tuesdays and 

  Thursdays and the 1st Saturday of each month,  Basement. 

BIRTHDAYS THIS WEEK 
 

January 25    Annika Jantzi 

January 26    Blessed Enow 

January 26    Audrey Schweitzer 

January 27    Peter Schmitt 

FIRST PRESBYTERIAN 

CHURCH 

315-782-1750 
E-Mail:  wfpcsec@gmail.com 

Website: 
www.watertownfirstpres.org 

 

STAFF 
 

REV. DR. ANDREW LONG 

PASTOR 

Cell Phone: 
410-916-1673 

Email:  
andrew.long1085@gmail.com 

 

Gail Parsons 

Parish Associate 

 

STACEY BRISTOW 

CHURCH ADMINISTRATOR 

315-783-3635 
Email her at 

stacey.wfpc@gmail.com 
 

SUE BEAMAN 

SECRETARY 

Email her at 
wfpcsec@gmail.com 

 

ART BOUGHTON 

BUILDING MANAGER 

 

SARA D. GLEASON                                                                                                                 

DIRECTOR OF MUSIC 

 

CARL BINGLE 

ORGANIST 

 

JENNIFER WHITENACK 

BELL CHOIR DIRECTOR 

 

JILLIAN NORRIS 

NURSERY STAFF 

 

ALEESHA GILL 

NURSERY STAFF 

 
 

CHURCH OFFICE HOURS 

Tuesday thru Friday,  
9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

CHURCH OFFICE HOURS 

Tuesday thru Friday, 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

THIS WEEK AT FIRST PRES. 
 

Tuesday, Jan 24 - Staff Meeting, 12 Noon, Room 6  

 

Thursday, Jan. 26 - Handbell Rehearsals, 6:30 p.m. 

 

Next Sunday, Jan. 29  - Worship , 10:00 a.m. 
         - Open Table - 5:00 p.m. - Chicken rice bake, peas, mixed berry  

 fruit cup & roll.  Sign up sheets are available in Fellowship  

 Hall for those who wish to volunteer to help 
 

Reports for Annual  Meeting Booklet need to be  
sent to Sue TODAY - Email:  wfpcsec@gmail.com 

 

Newsletter deadline:  Tomorrow, Monday, January 30th 


